# Cambridge Programme Parent Service to the School

## \*EXPECTATION: 20 hours per year per family

## \*All parent hours must benefit the KMS Cambridge Programme

#### How can parents meet the service requirement? Here are a few of the ways:

- 1. Be an elected member & attend School Advisory meetings, sign in required
- 2. Make a difference in a student's life by becoming a mentor (One hour each week)
- 3. Assist in future fundraising project
- 4. Assist with Teacher Appreciation Week activities
- 5. Help with a school event—Band's spaghetti dinner, chorus MPA chaperone, etc...
- 6. Work school registration
- 7. Chaperone school dances and/or fieldtrips
- 8. Library support
- 9. Donate funds to support school programs. \$5 cash/ donations will equate to 1 hour of service
- 10. Donate gift cards and supplies from Teacher Wish emails that are periodically sent out to parents. \$5.00 donation will equate to 1 hour of service.
- 11. Planning, decorating, set-up for upcoming events—as needed
- 12. Assist teachers by making copies during designated shifts—must contact and work out details with teachers
- 13. Volunteer as needed for special projects. Volunteers are contacted through e-mails
- 14. Assist coaches in different sports activities—volleyball, track, sports banquets, etc...

### **EASY WAY TO EARN VOLUNTEER HOURS!!!**

<u>Clip BOXTOPS from participating products!!</u> KMS's Cambridge Choice Programme is now accepting General Mills BOXTOPS FOR EDUCATION. BOXTOPS can be found on many of your favorite foods, such as breakfast cereals and Pillsbury, Betty Crocker, Green Giant, and Old El Paso products.

Not only will you be helping your school, but the BOXTOPS can count toward your volunteer hours. For every <u>50</u> <u>BOXTOPS</u> coupons you can <u>earn 1 hour of volunteer time</u>. The BOXTOPS must be valid, properly clipped, bundled in tens and sent in an envelope or Ziploc bag. Please include:

student's name

Mrs. Sweeney's Name

grade

· Parent volunteer name.

BOXTOPS parent volunteer hours must be entered on the log sheet for hours to be credited.

BOXTOPS and log sheet should be turned in to the front office. For more information log on to <a href="http://www.boxtops4education.com">http://www.boxtops4education.com</a>

**Reminder:** It is the parents' responsibility to turn in a completed log sheet to Mrs. Sweeney through the front office to ensure their hours will be counted.

At all school functions parents must sign in: 1) during school hours in the front office, 2) at school functions after the school day.

You MUST also log your hours on the official Volunteer Log Sheet and turn it in to Mrs. Sweeney through the front office.